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13/07/2022 
 
Dear Whitley Family, 
 
Thank you all so much for attending our sports day today. It was lovely to see you all. 
Today’s newsletter is a day early so that I could give you information about the school fair. 
 
School Fair- Friday 14th July 3.10pm 
The children should have brought home a flyer about our school fair. We would love it if you could all attend. The 
fair will be held in the school grounds. All children must be accompanied by adult so if any Year 5 or 6 children wish 
to attend, they must be collected from their classroom at 3.10pm by an adult.  
There will be lots of exciting games to play and refreshments.  
 
Reports- Tuesday 19th July 3.10pm 
The children will receive their school report on Tuesday 19th July. Years 5 & 6 reports must be collected by an adult 
and will be available from the classrooms at 3.10pm.  
There is a feedback form with every report and we would really appreciate it if you could fill this in.  
 
‘Moving On’ Services St Cuthbert’s- Friday 22nd July 
You are invited to attend our ‘Moving On’ services at St Cuthbert’s. These will happen at the following times: 
 

• Years 4, 5 & 6- 9.15am-10.15am 

• Years R,1,2 & 3- 10.30-11.15am 
 

If you would like to walk up to church with the children, please arrive at school at the following times: 

• Years 4, 5 & 6- 9.05am (Wait outside the classrooms) 

• Years R,1,2 & 3- 10.15am (Wait outside the classrooms) 
 
Please watch Facebook for any further information.  
 
See you at the fair. 
 
Mrs Gray 
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